
 

 

11 02 2023 

Via email 

 

A chàirdean 
 
Tha sinn ’n dòchas gu bheil sibh gu math. It was good to see you all at the recent Gaelic 
Implementation Group meeting on 23 January. We look forward to collaborating with the group 
throughout the year on the key issues concerning Gaelic Medium Education in Edinburgh and the 
Lothians. 
 
We would like to extend our support to you as individuals too.  In 2022, we sent a briefing paper to 
new members. We appreciate there is a settling in period so please find it attached here for your 
reference if you’ve not yet had the time to read it through. We would be happy to talk to you more 
about our work. If you would like to arrange a meeting with Comann nam Pàrant, please do contact 
us.   
 
In the meeting, it was noted that the Council has contracted a property consultant  to look at private 
sites and buildings that may be available for purchase, and that the search radius would be three 
miles. We would be grateful if you could confirm where the radius is from. For example, is it three 
miles from Waverley station, or from an existing school?  We would also be grateful if the minimum 
site size for the search could be confirmed.Information on this would be appreciated.  
 
In the meantime, please do contact us if you have questions about our work or about GME more 
broadly. We are always happy to provide additional information and to collaborate with our 
partners. 
 
Le dùrachdan 
Comann nam Pàrant 
(Dùn Èideann is Lodainn) 
 


